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Dear Vivek Agarwal,

Thank you very much for being willing to serve as Associate Editor of the
IEEE Transactions on Power Electronics.

It is hereby a pleasure to appoint you formally as "Associate Editor at
Large" for the next two years. As an editorial team our highest priority

will have to be increasing our paper review efficiency, but above all to
reduce the paper review time. As shown in the "Timeline for paper process"
the present aim is to manage the process in such a way that if the first
review takes too long it can be decided to start an alternate review within
the first six month period. Any comments from your side on this process are
very welcome.

I would sincerely appreciate it if you can supply us with the correct
contact information for you by filling out the address block below - (or
confirm that the existing personal information in Manuscript Central
database is correct).

Best regards,
Birthe Johansen
Administrator for IEEE Transactions on Power Electronics




